
Attendance: 
Scott Spencer, Jennifer Aldredge, Diane Hasty, Cindy Atwell, Jessica Klutz, Beth Bandy, Maria 
Hernandez, Vicky McCraney, Kathryn Ladd, Melissa Simons, Jessika Guzman, Mrs. Jost  
 
New Chairman​:  Cindy Atwell   Send all concerns from grade levels to her.  
 
Last 2 meetings​:  March 4 and May 6 
 
Dismissa​l - Can 5th grade also dismiss at the end of the hall with 4th grade if they are in their 
classroom for specials (picture day, etc) 
 
Title 1 status update​: 
 
Socioeconomic status is the driving force.  We are “very close”.  Additional funds may be 
available next year.  May reduce the class sizes.  School Improvement Plan will have a different 
template and process (needs assessment).  Conversations/visits with other Title 1 schools to 
determine the most successful use of the resources. 
 
April 2019 starts the timeline for planning and implementation if we qualify for assistance 
 
Ongoing efforts​: 
Continue to work to support growth in all subgroups - EC, ESL, etc. 
 
Safety​ - Send concerns to Mr. Spencer so that they can be addressed in the cluster safety 
committee as necessary. 
 
Ongoing concerns:  Propped classroom doors (students or staff), Unlocked doors because 
auxiliary staff does not relock the door.  
 
To reduce interruptions, have support staff walk students to the classroom and let them in 
instead of an interrupting knock. 
 
Security system is working with most parents supportive. 
 
2 lockdown drills per year.  We will have one soon. 
 






